TWO WEEKS TO GO — JOIN US FOR ST. MARY'S CHRISTMAS FAIR 2024!

As the year wraps up, it's that magical time when St. Mary’s community comes together to create a holiday
event to remember—the Christmas Fair! With just two weeks left, the excitement is building, and we're
counting on you to join us in making this year’s fair even more spectacular.

Get ready for an incredible experience at this year's fair. We'll have a Santa enchanting grotto, face painting,
shining face gems, nail art, festive tattoos and a delightful range of games - all guaranteed to bring smiles
and spread holiday cheer. Plus don't miss our exciting tombola, a fantastic toy stall and a special choir
performance from our talented young singers. It's an event you won't want to miss!

Volunteer for the Fair
This event shines because of the incredible St. Mary’s community. Just an hour of your time can make all the
difference! Every volunteer brings us closer to a fantastic, successful fair.

Non-Uniform Day and Tombola

Mark Tuesday 3rd December on your calendar for a special non-uniform day! We're also seeking donations
for our tombola—wine, chocolates, toiletries, tools, and more. Bring in also jars filled with sweets and toys for
the Jolly Jar Tombola; it's always a hit with the kids.

Raffle Prizes
Do you have a prize you could donate? Or perhaps a friend, family member, or employer might contribute?
Experiences, meals, workshops, services—anything that brings joy makes for an amazing prize!

Toy Donations

This is a perfect time for a pre-holiday clean-out! If you have gently used toys, books, or games in good
condition, please consider donating them for our fair. We want to make sure everything is working, complete,
and ready to bring smiles!

Food and Cakes
Our beloved international food stall returns this year to showcase St. Mary’s rich diversity! Bring your favorite
dishes on the day (Friday), and remember our no-nuts policy to keep everyone safe.

Showcase Your Products
Are you interested in selling products at the fair? Reach out to the school or a PSA member for more details!

A Father Christmas
Santa will be waiting in his magical grotto, and tickets go on sale in two weeks—reserve early to
secure your family’s spot!

Save the Date: Friday 6th December 2024 - 5:30 PM - 7:30 PM!

The countdown is on, and we can't wait to see you there!
Your truly,
PSA Chair and Committee

P.S. Merry Christmas!
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